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Genre Awards This Week 
Silver: Kayci (Elms) 

Beeches Brilliant Writers 
Last week’s winner: Leona (Sycamores) 

This week’s prompt: The Wishing Machine 

Whole School Attendance 
This Week: 95.9%  Year So Far: 96.4% 

This Week’s Team Points 

1. Green Griffins 
2. Yellow Unicorns   
3. Red Phoenix 
4. Blue Dragons 

643 
587 
575 
457 

Pupil of the Week 
Elms: Kacper   Cedars: Joshua 
Firs: Tianna   Pines: Hania 
Oaks: Dhruv   Sycamores: Cairo 
Birches: Liam   Chestnuts: Taylor 
Palms: Tanish   Magnolias: Amelia 
Spruces: Ethan  Willows: Finley 

Diary Dates 

Wed 26th Jun, 6.00pm 
Fri 28th Jun, 3.35pm 
Mon 1st Jul 
Tue 2nd Jul 
Wed 3rd Jul, pm 
Mon 8th Jul, pm 
Wed 10th Jul, 1.30pm 
& Thu 11th Jul, 9am 
Wed 10th Jun, 6.00pm 
Mon 15th Jul, pm 
Tue 16th Jul, 6.00pm 
Fri 19th Jul 
Mon 2nd Sep 

New Year 3 parents’ meeting 
Summer Fayre 
Year 5 Greek Day 
Number Day 
Children visit new classes 
Sports Day 
Year 6 leavers’ show 
 
Year 6 leavers’ disco and barbecue 
Reserve Sports Day 
Beeches Has Got Talent 
Children break up for summer 
Teacher Day - school closed 

Father’s Day Breakfasts 
Thank you to all the Dads and other significant adults in 
our children’s lives who came along on Thursday or Friday 
to have breakfast with your children.  There was a lovely 
atmosphere on both days and it was great to be able to 
give you all a bit of bonus time with your children.  There 
are a few photos on the back of the newsletter and 
everyone who had their photo taken will get a copy of the 
picture in the coming days. 

Before and After School 
Thank you for your support with the issue of children’s 
behaviour before and after school following last week’s 
newsletter message.  The situation has been much 
improved this week, but we continue to need your support 
to make sure that no bad habits come back!  Please give 
your child a regular reminder of the expectations. 

New Year 3 Parents’ Meeting 
We will be holding a meeting for parents of children 
currently in Year 2 who will be joining us in September.  
This meeting will be held on Wednesday 26th June at 
6.00pm.  It is really important that you attend, even if you 
already have a child at the school.  There will be important 
information given out and you will have the chance to 
meet the staff who will be working in Year 3 next year. 

Non-Uniform Day 
Thank you for all your donations of items for the Summer 
Fayre that have been brought in today in exchange for our 
non-uniform day.  If you have not yet brought anything in, 
please bring something next week.  A reminder that we are 
asking for chocolate items from Years 3 and 4 and bottles 
of drink from Years 5 and 6.  All items should be unopened 
and in-date.  Many thanks. 

Parent Governor Election 
Unfortunately we did not receive any nominations for the 
position of Parent Governor.  We will notify you in due 
course as to the next steps to try to fill the position.  If it is 
something you might be interested in, please come and 
have a chat with Mr. Smart. 

Year 6 Leavers’ Events 
Our Year 6 children have just five weeks left at our school 
and there are a couple of key events for you to put in your 
diary.  There will be two performances of the leavers’ 
show: Wednesday 10th July at 1.30pm and Thursday 11th 
July at 9.00am.  We hope you will be able to come along to 
one of the performances.  Also on the 11th, with a 5.00pm 
start, we will have our leavers’ disco and barbecue.  This is 
always an enjoyable event and we look forward to seeing 
the children have a good time.  However, without wishing 
to be party poopers, we do not call this a “prom” and we 
do not encourage lavish expenditure on travel or clothing 
for the event; we believe such things are best kept for Year 
11.  So Year 6, please come and enjoy the evening - at no 
extra expense! 

King Edward’s School, Birmingham Open Evening 
King Edward’s School have asked us to let you know about 
their forthcoming open evening which is taking place on 
Monday 24th June between 6.00pm and 8.00pm.  This is 
aimed particularly at parents of boys in Year 5, looking at 
September 2020 admission.  For more information, we have a 
small number of leaflets in the main entrance, or please visit 
www.kes.org.uk/admissions 
King Edward’s School are keen to stress that they run an 
“Assisted Places” scheme to enable boys from families of all 
levels of income to attend the school. 




